
12/05/2020 

MRS Fiona Hayes 
2 Brierwood PL 
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086 
Fionahayes@me.com 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission. In my opinion a high density structure of 
this kind would not be in keeping with the beautiful
Local area including the many open spaces and would lead to an increase in traffic on the 
already dangerous pedestrian areas of Pringle and Blackbutts Road. 

Personally, this increase in foot and car traffic would lead to cars parking within my small cul-
de-sac nearby which will endanger children living there and impede our lifestyle. The number 
of residences is just too many for this area, and should be decreased. Appreciate your 
consideration. 

Best regards,
Fiona
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